
From: Burt, Richard (Neal) <NBurt@lubbockcounty.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 11:48 AM 
To: Diaz, Lindsey <LDiaz@lubbockcounty.gov> 
Subject: Child Welfare Board 
 
Lindsey, 
 
Here is the proposed agenda item for this upcoming Monday’s Commissioner’s Court that you and I just 
discussed: 
 

Discuss, consider and/or take action to approve Lindsey Diaz, Mary Duenas and Christopher 
Lopez to serve on the Lubbock County Child Welfare Board for a two-year term ending December 31, 
2023. 
 
Thank you, and I will get anything else you are needing for this agenda item. 
 
Sincerely, 
R. Neal Burt 
Civil Division Chief 
Lubbock County Criminal District Attorney's Office 
P.O. Box 10536 
Lubbock, Texas 79408 
(806) 775-1112 (Civil Division/main extension) 
(806) 775-1196 (direct extension) 
(806) 548-6181 (mobile) 
 
Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail from the Lubbock County Criminal District Attorney's Office contains 
information that may be confidential, privileged or both.  This information is intended only for use by 
the individuals(s) named above.  Any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this information by any 
person other than the intended recipient(s) is prohibited.  If you received this communication in error, 
please call (806) 775-1100 immediately so we can arrange to retrieve any information transmitted at no 
cost to you.  Thank you.  
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